
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders.  

 

We had a terrific first week back from the break. As we close out the first semester and prepare 

for the second half of the year, I know that we can continue with our terrific start. You can help 

by making sure that your child is here at school each day and on time ready to learn. As a 

reminder, students are counted tardy at 8:05.  

 

We will have our second interim assessment of the year this week. 8th grade will take the science 

assessment on Tuesday and all students will assess in reading and math on Wednesday and 

Thursday. 

  

Don’t forget that Friday is the last day of the second quarter. Encourage your child to talk with 

their teacher about how they can strengthen their second quarter success.  

 

We will have basketball games at home against Mendenhall Middle on Monday and at 

Southwest Middle on Thursday. Wresting will have a match at Mendenhall on Monday. 

 

Well, we are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


